814-11
Payne, Nancy

From: joannetakerian@tds.net <joannetakerian@tds.net>
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 4:.01 PM

To: Payne, Nancy

Cc: Rooney, John; Johnson-Martin, Janice

Subject: Re: Sign in front of Gales Manufacturing Corporation
Nancy,

Back in September we requested that the signs in front of Gales Manufacturing Corporation be removed. As it
turns out the trucking companies end up blocking the street when we are loading and unloading. The signs were
on both sides of the street back in September. We would like to request that the sign directly in front of our
building (east side) be put back into place so the semi-trucks will not be blocking Owen Ave as it is a narrow
one-way street.

Thank you for your consideration,

Joanne Takerian, Office Manager
Gales Manufacturing Corporation
1541 Owen Avenue

Racine, WI 53403
Direct: 262-898-3900

ph: 262-637-6086 fax: 262-637-1445

joannetakerian(@tds.net

"For Quality Tooling"

Fré-h:.;Né;léyB_;&/ﬁe'; ?Né.n-cy..Péyne@cityofrac.ine.6rg>
To: "joannetakerian@tds.net" <joannetakerian@tds.net>
Cc: "John Rooney" <John.Rooney@cityofracine.org>, "Janice Johnson-Martin" <Janice.Johnson-

Martin@cityofracine.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 3:20:50 PM
Subject: RE: Sign in front of Gales Manufacturing Corporation

Good Afternoon Ms, Takerian,
We will use this e-mail as your request to remove the “No Parking” sign in front of your building at 1541 Owen Avenue.

This will be referred to the Traffic Commission. You, or your designee, will be invited to the next meeting to speak on
the request. We will also invite Alderman Shields. Once the agenda is done for that meeting, you will be e-mailed a

copy.

If you have any other questions, feel free to contact either myself or John Rooney, our City Engineer.
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Have a nice day.

From: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 2:59 PM

To: Payne, Nancy; Rooney, John

Cc: 'joannetakerian@tds.net'

Subject: FW: Sign in front of Gales Manufacturing Corporation

Good Afternoon Nancy,
This is something that | believe would be handle by the Traffic Department. Please respond to Gales Manufacturing on

the procedure needed. Thanks

From: joannetakerian@tds.net [mailto:joannetakerian@tds.net]
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 2:28 PM

To: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Subject: Sign in front of Gales Manufacturing Corporation

City Clerks Office:

Years ago, Gales Manufacturing Corporation requested a "No Parking" sign in front of our building at 1541
Owen Avenue, Racine, WI 53403.

At this time the sign is no longer needed and can be removed so parking will be available to neighbors etc.
We have spoke with Mr. Shields and he has said he would support this request.
Please let us know if this will be possible.

Thank you,

Joanne Takerian, Office Manager
Gales Manufacturing Corporation

1541 Owen Avenue

Racine, WI 53403

ph: 262-637-6086 fax: 262-637-1445

joannetakerian@tds.net
"For Quality Tooling"




